Congratulations To Prof. Peter Mbithi On His Installation As The Seventh Vice Chancellor Of The
University Of Nairobi

The department of general surgery would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Vice
Chancellor, Professor Peter M.F. Mbithi on his installation as the seventh Vice Chancellor of the
University of Nairobi. The installation ceremony held on 14 January 2015 at Taifa Hall.

In addition the event also commended the outgoing Vice Chancellor Professor George AO Magoha.

In attendance were the Cabinet Secretary for Higher Education Science and Technology, Chancellor of
the University of Nairobi, Chairman of Council, Chancellors and Vice Chancellors of sister Universities
among other prominent dignitaries.

The colourful ceremony was attended by a wide spectrum of the University of Nairobi community.

In his vision of what he expects to fulfil during his term, among the items mentioned the department
notes his vision of having a university teaching hospital up and running during his term.

As a department we wish him well and pledge our support.



